
Family Mass Choir for 

Christmas Eve 

 
We would like to have a nice big choir for our Christmas Eve Family Mass which 

will be held at 5pm with carols before the mass. 

There will be one main practice for the choir from 2pm – 4.30pm on Saturday 

22nd December. The practice will include a short break so please send a bottle 

of water and a snack. Parents are also very welcome to sing in the choir if they 

would like to. Otherwise, it is fine to leave the children at the church during 

the practice. There will also be a practice immediately before the Christmas 

Eve Family Mass from 4pm sharp. 

All children at the school as well as older brothers, sisters and parents are 

more than welcome to join the Christmas Eve choir. Children always love 

singing in the choir at Christmas 

Please email Annette on annetteleahy1@gmail.com  or ring me on 

0406050882 if your child  would like to sing in the choir and can make the 

practice.  

 

 


